
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Dr. Iveta Malikova       January 16th, 2019  
Slovakia 

 

Dear Iveta,  

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that as a result of elections to EURACT Council you have 

been elected to represent your country until the next council elections due at the end of 

2021. 

  

The next EURACT Council meeting will take place in Riga, Latvia, 11 – 13 April 2019. All elected 

Council members are expected to take part in it. More information about the meeting program, 

accommodation and other issues will be sent to you in a separate email.  

 

In the meantime let me congratulate you on this occasion, I am sure you will find it a great 

pleasure to continue working with our lively and very friendly international team of 

educators in General Practice/Family Medicine.  

 

Please feel free to contact me or any of our colleagues for more information if necessary.  

 

I am looking forward to seeing you in Riga.  

 
Jo Buchanan 

President of EURACT 
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